
From: Detterman, Karel, Env. Health
To: "Jesse Barajas"
Cc: "galieberman@mactec.com"
Subject: RE: RO3024 - 1555 Oak St, Alameda, CA - Public Notification of Potential Case Closure is complete
Date: Wednesday, May 08, 2013 2:04:01 PM

Hi Jesse:  The public comment period closed for the case on Monday, 5/6/2013 and ACEH did not
receive any comments. 
 
Here are the next steps to finish the case closure process so that you can receive the “Remedial
Action Completion Certificate” by June 30, 2013:
 

1.        Please confirm and e-mail the scheduled date that your consultant will decommission the
groundwater monitoring well.

2.        After well decommissioning, your consultant will prepare a “Well Decommissioning Report”
& upload it to our ftp site and Geotracker.  This is due by June 14, 2013.

3.        When I receive notification of #2, ACEH can issue the “Remedial Action Completion
Certificate” and the Fuel Leak case will be closed.

 
Thank you,
 
Karel Detterman, PG
Hazardous Materials Specialist
Alameda County Environmental Health
1131 Harbor Bay Parkway
Alameda, CA  94502
Direct: 510.567.6708
Fax:    510.337.9335
Email: karel.detterman@acgov.org
 
PDF copies of case files can be downloaded at:
 
http://www.acgov.org/aceh/lop/ust.htm
 

From: Jesse Barajas [mailto:JBarajas@ci.alameda.ca.us] 
Sent: Tuesday, March 26, 2013 1:17 PM
To: Detterman, Karel, Env. Health
Cc: 'galieberman@mactec.com'
Subject: Re: RO3024 - 1555 Oak St, Alameda, CA - Public Notification of Potential Case Closure
 
Dear Karel,
Thank you for following up on this matter regarding the decommissioning of the subject well so I am
confirming that we have proceeded with obtaining the permits and contractor to complete the necessary
work.  Please let me know if there is anything else I can provide to assure that we are ready to complete the
necessary work, thank you. 

>>> "Detterman, Karel, Env. Health" <Karel.Detterman@acgov.org> 3/26/2013 12:30 PM >>>
Hi Jesse:  The Public Notification of Potential Case Closure began on 3/4/2013 and ends 5/6/2013.
 Please confirm with me that your consultant has a date with a CA-licensed driller after 5/20/2013 to
decommission the site’s groundwater monitoring well.
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Thank you,
 
Karel Detterman, PG
Hazardous Materials Specialist
Alameda County Environmental Health
1131 Harbor Bay Parkway
Alameda, CA  94502
Direct: 510.567.6708
Fax:    510.337.9335
Email: karel.detterman@acgov.org
 
PDF copies of case files can be downloaded at:
 
http://www.acgov.org/aceh/lop/ust.htm
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